----Original Message-----

From: Sandra [mailto

Sent: 18 May 2018 13:59

To: NATIONALCASEWORK < NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>

Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Dear Sir,

We do not approve the proposed development on Princes Parade. We hope the campaign and petition to save Princes Parade will be successful.

If the council decide to grant permission for development along Princes Parade, we see no need to close the road. The development could be just as well serviced by the existing. Why would the council spend public money installing parking meters and then immediately apply to close the road.

Yours faithfully Sandra and Raymond Pitt